
Hello there, my name is Ashelin Rose Harbinger and I am writing in opposition to SB 2199. 
I believe that in America, one of our most important rights is our first amendment right. 
No person in this country should live in fear of their government for exercising that right. 
What words people use to describe their own gender falls under this umbrella and are therefore 
protected under the first amendment. To oppose this, and seek to place a fine on Americans 
for not speaking the way you wish them to, would be to overturn an amendment first enacted in 1791. Doing so would be
equal parts un-American and unconstitutional. 
Please reconsider your position and keep this country a free one.


